
Dear Neighbours,

Summer is coming and here at Holloway Park we are working to offer free activities to Islington 

residents. Last month we held our event for people interested in accessing our apprenticeships. 

Our subcontractors were on site to talk to residents about work they have coming up and you 

can find more out about this below. We are now focused on planning the next retrofit course for 

the early summer and details of our current phase 1 building works are overleaf.

In response to requests our drop-in sessions will take place in the evening every other month. 

You can check our times and dates on our noticeboard located on our front gate, this will also 

be updated monthly on our website.

Due to technical issues some residents are not receiving our newsletters by email. If you subscribed and 

haven’t received anything on the last months, please register your email again via our website. Don’t forget 

these newsletters can always be accessed via the website; www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk 

Project Update
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The next drop-in session will be on June 5th  from 5pm to 7pm at  Holloway Park Site 

Office but we can always be reached at the contact details provided overleaf if you 

want to talk to us before then.

In April, we held our Women in Construction 
Apprenticeship Day. This was organised with 
the idea of promoting access to employment 
support,  career guidance and information 
about upcoming apprenticeship 
opportunities on site. 

It was very successful with 10 potential 
apprentices with varying degrees of expertise 
joining us for the morning. They had the 
opportunity to meet our subcontractors and 
apply for opportunities they had available as 
well as get general advice. Afterwards we 
enjoyed some refreshments together. We plan 
to hold more events as new roles become 
available.

Women in Construction Apprenticeship Day

For more info on our apprenticeships on 
site, contact: Selina.Laville@islington.gov.uk



Progress on Site

Upcoming Work

For any queries that you’d like to 
discuss, please contact us at:

Holloway Park

 Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU

 0333 660104

 info@hollowaypark.co.uk

Contact Details
If you wish to speak to the Council about this project, 

please contact Islington Construction Monitoring 

Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

• Piling works on phase 1 are 
now finished. 

• Our welfare/office trailers are 
been used by subcontractors. 

• Drainage work have started 
this month to make way for 
our main works.

Construction Working Hours

0800 – 1800 Weekdays 
0800 – 1300 Saturdays

www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk

New site roadway to be started 
on the 6th of  June. Deep 
drainage started on the 24th of 
April and will last for 8 weeks.

In April we attended one of the Choices London food Co-op 
and meal giveaway sessions. We donated a box of smart work 
ready clothes and got to talk with the attendees about our 
apprenticeships at Holloway Park and future workshops. 
Choices London are local and work to provide a holistic 
variety of services to vulnerable Islington residents on health 
& wellbeing, education, training & employment and more. You 
can find them at  Caxton House Community Centre.

Meet the community: Choices London

The Holloway Park team 
went to meet local 
residents at one of  the 
lunches held at their 
wellbeing café which 
take place on 
Wednesdays during 
termtime. 
All are welcome from 
12.15 -1pm. 
Surplus food is 
collected from local 
shops and cooked into a 
delicious meal.

Meet the community: 
St George’s Tufnell Park

Details of their 
activities can be seen 
on their website; 
www.stgeorgestufnell
park.org 
If you would like the 
Holloway Park to 
come to a 
community event, 
please get in touch.

mailto:info@hollowaypark.co.uk
http://www.stgeorgestufnellpark.org/
http://www.stgeorgestufnellpark.org/
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